
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
16ú Samhaín 2015 
 
A chara 
 
The current year is now coming to a close and as a valued member of            
Naomh Éanna an Ómaigh, I am writing to you with notification of the upcoming 
Annual General Meeting which is scheduled for Tuesday 8th December 2015 
at 7.30pm in the clubrooms at Healy Park. 
 
Please find enclosed a nomination form for all posts on the committee for 2016. I 
ask you to ensure that anyone you have nominated is agreeable to their name 
being put forward for the position. Note, all Nominees will be contacted before 
AGM to ensure they are willing to have their name put forward for that post. 
 
Please also find enclosed a “Notice of Motions” form is you wish to put forward 
any motions or recommendations for consideration at the AGM.  
 
If you are nominating anyone for committee or wish to put forward a motion for 
consideration  
 
PLEASE RETURN FORM TO  
 
The Secretary      Paul Breen 
Omagh St Enda’s      19 Drumannon View 
53 Gortin Road   or to    Omagh 
Omagh       Co Tyrone 
Co Tyrone       BT78 5AN 
BT79 7HX 
 
Form can also be emailed to secretary.omaghstendas.tyrone@gaa.ie  
 

ON OR BEFORE FRIDAY 4th DECEMBER 2015 
 
 
Le gach dea-ghuí 
 
Pól Ó Braoin 
Rúnaí 
Naomh Éanna An Ómaigh 
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